
PRESS  NOTE 

 
24th September, 2007 

 

Cut-off Date for Applications for Unified Access Services Licences 

 

It has been decided that new applications for Unified (Telecom) 
Access Services (UAS) Licences will not be accepted by Department of 
Telecommunications (DoT) after 01.10.2007 till further orders.   

 
   

 


